
 

 

UKTLC survey and standards update – joint SHOT 

and UKTLC webinar  

12 May 2023 from 12:00 - 13:00 BST                          

 

The SHOT team are excited to announce our first webinar of 2023 

covering a UK Transfusion Laboratory Collaborative (UKTLC) overview, 

highlights from the UKTLC survey results, latest standards, and available 

resources.                                                                                            

This 1-hour webinar is free to access and will include: 

Register for the event here: https://shotuk.us5.list-

manage.com/track/click?u=b958022adeeec0095db85cdf4&id=46a75b65

eb&e=864dc0cbb6 

The Zoom link to the live event is contained in the registration 

email. You can also contact us directly to register by e-mailing  

SHOT@nhsbt.nhs.uk 

 

* *The event will start promptly, please join at least 5 minutes 

prior to the start** 

This 40 minute webinar will provide you with an overview and background from
SHOT, and overview of UKTLC - key highlights from the UKTLC survey results,
latest standards, and resources. Additionally there will be input from the MHRA
perspective including the importance of UKTLC standards for inspections.

A 15 minute interactive Q&A session.

An excellent opportunity for CPD through reflective practice.

This webinar will be relevant to all health care professionals involved in transfusion
– Laboratory Staff, Clinicians, Transfusion Practitioners and Haemovigilance
Specialists, as well as Quality Assurance Professionals.
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